
15th December 2017 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To use simple repetitive language to describe 
your everyday activities. As you talk about what you are doing (‘I’m washing the 
cup.’), repeat your words slowly and clearly.  
 

Early Years Foundation Stage 
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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We had a cold and snowy start to the week but lots of warmth and Christmas joy was 

felt on Tuesday morning at the Reception nativity ‘Christmas Counts’. The children 

were outstanding and put on a truly wonderful show. A massive well done to the Re-

ception children and a huge thank you to the Reception team and parents for sup-

porting the children. Also this week the children across EYFS have been busy learn-

ing about and role playing the Christmas story according to     Matthew in prepara-

tion for Christmas.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday 19th 
December 

All children to wear a Christmas jumper to school.  

Nursery and Reception Christmas parties in the afternoon. Please ensure your 
child brings in their party item to share with their friends.  

Thursday 21st 
December   

Christmas holidays – school closes at 1pm sharp. 

No Nursery and Reception Reading on Monday. 

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Rosie Jean-Yves Emilia  Angel-Faith 

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Henry Uchenne Emanuele  Tommy 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


